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The E. Ayre Street repair project will be underway very soon. 
 
DePaul and Company has been given the “okay” by our engineers, Remington & 
Vernick, to begin as of July 7, 2025.   They have come back with a start date of July 17, 
2025, but it could begin any time between those two dates. 
 
There will be three phases of work.  The plans on the backside show those phases.  
Clearer images can be viewed on the town’s website under “News and Notices.” 
 
You will be able to utilize the Masonic Lodge’s parking lot for the duration of the 
project.  The back gate will be opening next week and “No Parking” signs will be posted 
when the streets will need to be clear. 
 
You must enter and exit the parking lot from Market Street as the back gate to the lot 
will be open for pedestrian travel only. 
 
Please be mindful of any signage, barriers, construction equipment and workers to 
ensure a safe environment for everyone. 
 
While we recognize this is a temporary inconvenience, it is imperative that the road be 
repaired.   
 
Any questions, comments or special needs during construction can be directed to: 
 
Yaw Danso – Site Safety Officer – 888-584-9373 
Email:  depaulandco@gmail.com 
 
Of course, I am available during regular business hours – 302-994-6403. 
 
We appreciate your patience – it’s been a long time coming. 
 
 
 
 
 
Wendy A. King 
Town Manager 
Town of Newport 
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